REMOVAL OF DANGEROUS TREE

The Council will be removing a large Elm tree from South
Hagley Park adjacent to the Blenheim Road roundabout
on early Sunday morning 26 May.

This tree has reduced vigour and decay, and is
considered dangerous.

A portion of Deans Avenue and Blenheim Road will be
reduced to one lane for a short period during the felling
operation to be carried out by City Care.

Contact Craig Oliver, Botanical Services Team Manager,
phone 364-7583.



